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Mr. Rod Buckles, Manager
Licensing Information Service
NUS Corporation
2536 Countryside Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Clearwater, FL 33575-2094 TO F01A-85-544

Dear Mr. Buckles:

This is in response to your letter dated July 29, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), that two
specified documents be placed in the Public Document Room (PDR).

A copy of the document listed at number 1 of your request, as identified on
the enclosed appendix, is being made available for your inspection and copying
at the PDR. The document will be filed in PDR folder F01A-85-544 under your
name.

The NRC staff members knowledgeable in the subject area have been unable to
locate the document identified at number 2 of your request.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please telephone Dick Lavins
at(301)492-9564.

Si erely,

,M. elton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated

8508200625 850813
hKL 8 -544 PDR



.-, . _ . . . . - . - --__

}.

i

Re: F0!A-85-544
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APPENDIX

1. 03/15/83 NRC memorandum from Engelken to Denton regarding management
meeting to discuss the need for improvement in the regulatory

,

performance of SCE in the management of its licensed power'

reactor facilities...w/ enclosures. (29 pages)
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